## Special Public Meeting April 13, 2016 7:00 PM

The purpose of this special meeting held on April 13, 2017 at the Fruit Heights City Office was to allow for comment regarding the Hwy 89/Nicholls Road Crossing.

Those in attendance from the City:

Mayor Don Carroll

Council Member Diane Anderson

Council Member Gary Anderson

Council Member Julia Busche

Council Member Brandon Haliday

Council Member Scot Poole

City Manager Brandon Green

Several residents attended the meeting but the following individuals signed up to address the City Council regarding the project.

Mike Hatch Jared Bodily Dale Kunkel Joey Green **Heather Bodily** Teresa Par Kent Hunsaker Bruce Arnold Kyle Charlesworth Jeremy Canter Shauna Hill Jeanne Groberg Jacob Abraham Carolyn Thomson John Pohlman Matt Wheeler Steve Johnson

The Next City Council meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, (DATE).